
NED UNIVERSITY OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY, KARACHI 

STUDENT AFFAIRS DEPARTMENT 

 

 

SUBJECT:- GRE MOCK TEST - 2019 

Dear Students 

All Participants who attended the GRE Training Session on 27th March 

2019 are hereby advise to attend their MOCK Test on 12th April 2019 at 

USEFP Office Clifton near Two-Talwaar at 09:00 AM. 

Thanks and Regards… 

 

 

Tanveer Hussain 
Assistant Controller (SA) 
Student Affairs Department 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

 


